
 

 

     - Translation - 

 

 

KT/PB (COTTO) (018/2020)       August 26, 2020 

  

To President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Subject: Notification on the Substitute Songkran Holiday on September 7, 2020  

SCG Ceramics Public Company Limited deemed it appropriate to designate Monday, 

September 7, 2020 as a substitute Songkran holiday for the Company’s headquarters. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

     

 Yours faithfully, 

 SCG Ceramics Public Company Limited  

 -Signed by-  

 (Mr. Numpol Malichai) 

 Managing Director 


